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Weekly News – Friday 30th November 2018  
 

Year Two 
Dear Parents / Carers, 

We have had a great week in Year 2 getting ready for our Christmas 
concert and are looking forward to our performance in two weeks. 
Christmas Concert – date to put in the diary (Thursday 13th December 
at 9.15am). 

 
 

English 

We have been continuing to focus on The Journey Home and have 
also been learning about non-fiction texts. This week we have been 
looking at the features of this genre and have been writing some 
fabulous facts sheets about polar bears.   

 

Maths 

We have been exchanging tens for ones and looking at the different 
ways of representing number through the bar model, part part whole 
model and tens and ones counters. Please continue to practice your 
times tables (2s, 5s, 10s) as this will help further develop their 
understanding. 

 
 

Topic 

As part of our topic and chosen book, we have been discussing 
endangered animals and what we can do to help.   The children feel 
very passionate about this issue and would like to give £36 from the 
latest cake sale to adopt a polar bear through the World Wildlife Fund. 
We hope you support their initiative.  

 

 

 

 

Deputy Head Teachers 
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Bracken 

Anit 

Timeea 

 

Clover 

Athena 

Olivia 

 

Heather 

Sophia P 

Maksym  
 

Notices 
It is now getting much colder, please ensure your child brings a coat every day.  
 
Our trip to Cornerstone Hub is next week. Thank you so much for all the parents who have volunteered 
and we look forward to seeing you on the following days: 

Clover Class (Wednesday 5th Dec) – leaving school at 12.30pm and returning at 2.30pm. 

Heather and Bracken Class (Thursday 6th Dec) – leaving school at 10.30am and returning at 

1.00pm. 

 
 


